
We had a couple nice days 

this past weekend. Here’s 

hoping this is the start of 

a trend and this coming 

weekend will be great. 

 

Events for This Week: 
Friday, June 2nd:  

 7:00 pm: Horseshoes - Everyone is wel-

come to come and join in the fun. Located at 

the horseshoe pits near the clubhouse. 

 7:00 pm: Texas Hold’em - Everyone is 

welcome to come! 

Saturday, June 3rd: 

 50/50: Your sellers will be going door to 

door. 

 10:00 am: Opening Meeting - At club-

house, all are welcome. 

 10:00 am: Adult Softball - We will start 

the first game of the season this week, 

weather permitting. Everyone is welcome to 

come and join the game. 

 8:00 pm: Movie 

Night - It's Back! Blue 

Haven's first movie 

night of the season! 

We will be watching 

“Sing”. If you haven't 

seen this movie you 

have to attend! It’s 

about koala Buster 

Moon and how he pre-

sides over a once-

grand theater that has 

fallen on hard times. 

An eternal optimist, and a bit of a scoun-

drel, he loves his theater above all and will 

do anything to preserve it. Facing the 

crumbling of his life's ambition, he takes 

one final chance to restore his fading jew-

el to its former glory by producing the 

world's greatest singing competition. Five 

contestants emerge: a mouse, a timid ele-

phant, a pig, a gorilla, and a punk-rock por-

cupine. The location will depend on weath-

er, but we hope to have it outside near the 

Clubhouse. If it rains it will be in the Club-

house at 7:30pm. We look forward to see-

ing you! 

 

Update on Events: 
Welcome Back Dance: Considering the 

weather and the number of campers at Blue 

Haven this weekend, the dance was very well 

attended. One camper commented, “the music 

is great, the drinks are cold, so let’s make the 

best of a wet situation.” 

 

Memorial Garden: On this rare sunny after-

noon, we had a great group of campers re-

membering loved ones. Thank you to Hunter 

Labombard, Theresa Tourville and Jacob Al-

len (BHC staff) for helping with the set up. 

We would also like to thank the ladies that 

planted the flowers: Sherry Lavalley, Karen 

Atchison and 

Francine Cantwell. 

They planted over 

60 geraniums in 

the garden! 
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Upcoming Events for 

June: 
Watch future newsletter 

for more information.  

 June 3rd: Opening Meet-

ing 

 June 3rd: Adult Softball 

starts 

 June 10th: Horseshoe Tournament 

 June 17th: Paintball 

 June 17th: Dance 

 June 24th: Kid’s Bingo starts 

 June 24th: Kid’s Flag Football 

 June 24th: Kid’s Carnival - From 5:00pm 

to 7:00pm at the North Field. Come and 

play some new games and old favorites to 

win prizes! For all ages. We will also 

have cotton candy, popcorn, and 

balloons. Fun for all! 

 June 24th: Family Movie 

 June 24th: Hayride 

 June 25th: Kid’s Softball starts 

 June 25th: Darts starts 

 June 26th: Adult Bingo starts 

 June 30th: Crafts starts 

 

Happy Birthday! 
Happy Birthday greetings this week go 

out to: 

 6/2: Mike Arbour 

 6/3: Joan Reid 

 6/4: Jessie Smith 

 6/5: Cathy Slater 

 6/6: Tim Hunt 

 6/7: Phyliss Labom-

bard 

 6/7: Owen Seminick 

 6/8: John Momot, BHC Owner 

 6/8: Don Martin 

 6/8: Michael Martinez, 18 

 6/8: Sarah Yelle 

 6/8: Margo Gordon, MTS employee 

 6/8: Kin Lafave 

 6/8: Manon Allard 

 6/8: Howard Sommer 

 

Happy Anniversary! 
 6/3: Joan & Rene Reid, 55 years 

 6/7: Lynn & Marty Costello, 43 years 

 

50/50: There were two drawings this week. 

One pot was from last June that was never 

claimed. Congratulations to our winners! 
June 11th pot for $421.00: Winning # 6922437, 

won by Erine Whittaker Sr from Riverside 61. 

This week’s pot for $560.00: Winning # 

6922790, won by Ron Garrow from Brookside 18. 

 



A Special Thank You: To Pat Bleau & Nan-

cy Roberts, thank you for the beautiful flowers 

that greet us as we enter and leave the 

campground. Thanks to these special ladies for 

tending our flowers with 

tender loving care. Thanks 

from your fellow campers 

and the staff at Blue Ha-

ven. 
 

Some Reminders: 
 We are aware that our Canadian campers 

are not allowed to bring fresh fruits and 

vegetables across the border.  We want to 

let you know that Varin’s Market is now car-

rying a good assortment of fresh produce.  

You might want to stop by and take a look. 

They are local and the prices are competi-

tive. 

 We are asking all of our seasonal campers 

that have pets to please come to the office. 

We need you to sign the pet policy and give 

a copy of your updated shot records for our 

files. Please do this as soon as possible. 

 If you would like us to put something in the 

Gazette it needs to be submitted to us by 

no later than 12:00pm on Tuesday. 

 

Parking on Empty Sites: We are asking 

all of our campers and guests to not park on 

any of our empty lots. We have several reser-

vations for the weekend and it makes it hard 

and time consuming for us and our guests com-

ing in if we have to go looking for someone to 

have a vehicle moved off a site. 

 

Visitors: Guests, extended family, friends, 

or contractors must register at the Camp 

Store. There is NO CHARGE to register prior 

or upon arrival. If your guests pass and have 

to be asked to register, there will be a $5 per 

person, per day charge. 

 

Contractors: Contractors must obtain written 

permission from the campground management pri-

or to preforming any service with the 

campground. They must supply the following: 

 $45 registration fee. 

 Business license. 

 Sales tax certificate. 

 Certificate of Insurance that must 

list Gunboat Rock Campground, Momot Trailer 

Sales, and John Momot. 

Contractors that don’t comply will be asked to 

leave immediately. 

 

Vehicle Parking:  
 A maximum of 2 automobiles may be parked at 

a site. Additional parking is available at the 

Camp Store lot. 

 A maximum of 1 golf cart per site. 

 Power boats on trailers may take the place of 

one of the cars allowed on the site. 


